

See insert



NOVEMBER 9 THRU NOV. 15

Monday Terry & Karen Ficenec Tuesday George & Eileen Stock

Wednesday Kathleen Cuva

Thursday Dave & Linda Christensen

Friday Joe Fibich

Saturday Tom & Connie Middleton Sunday People of St. Joseph

K OF C COAT DRIVE

The St. Joseph's Knights of Columbus are giving away new winter coats for needy children in the Springfield area. The size of coats we have to give away are from size 6 through size 14 boys and girls. If you know of a child or children in need of a winter coat, call Ralph at 402-707-8426. We keep all donation information confidential.

"RECEIVE THE GIFT

During this season of giving, please consider making a contribution to the Archbishop's Annual Appeal, in thanksgiving for all we have received from the programs and ministries of our archdiocese...

LADIES GUILD MEETING

Please join us for the next Ladies Guild Meeting on Tuesday November 10th at 7:00 pm. We will review the results of the soup supper/raffle and discuss upcoming events. If you have questions, call Karen Schmidt 402-253-2575. Have you joined our Facebook group? Ladies Guild of St. Joseph's-Springfield.

THANKS

Linda and I want to thank everyone for the cards and praise you gave us during Clergy week. We deeply appreciate the Lord sending us to St. Joseph and we are honored to serve you.

God's blessings to all of you.

Deacon Dave and Linda



Knights Notes

Knights of Columbus Council 10894

Week of November 7, 2015

Knight of the Month for October 2015 – Kevin Schuster

Kevin consistently steps up to assist with numerous Knight, Church and community projects. In October, Kevin put forth extra efforts to help recruit new Knights during our local recruiting weekend. Kevin is always available and selflessly assists with numerous projects critical to our parish and community.

Knights Family of the Month for October 2015 – Dave and Brenda Jones

Dave and Brenda took it upon themselves again this year to organize our Annual Knights Dinner at the Holy Family Shrine. Dave and Brenda handled all of the arrangements for this special event which was attended by over 25 Knights and their spouses as well as State Deputy Tony Hergott. Their efforts ensured a wonderful time for all of those in attendance and helped make the Annual Knights Dinner a great success. Brenda also plays a critical role in the Parish where she can routinely be seen and heard singing for Mass. Both Dave and Brenda are always available to support and assist with projects. The Jones family stand as role models for all members of our Parish and Knight's Council. Please don't hesitate to say thanks to these worthy recipients for all their efforts.

Become a Knight!

If you are a practical Catholic man, age 18 or older, we welcome you to join the leading organization of Catholic laymen. Being a Knight helps you to be more involved with your community; it is supporting your local Catholic Church, while enhancing your own faith; it is about protecting and enhancing your family life. If you are interesting in joining or just interested in learning more about the Knights of Columbus you can:

- Contact Ralph Meister (email: ralphlmeister@hotmail.com or call 402-253-8301) or Phil White (email: pwhite12@q.com or call 402-592-1549.
- Visit our local Council web site at: http://www.nebraskakofc.org/kc10894. There's links on there to contact any of our officers.
- Just grab any Knight before/after Mass!